Birch Lane PTA invites you to attend our first

Kindness Event!
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Come help sprinkle kindness, make new friends
and create a piece of our new Kindness Quilt!

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 7TH

Birch Lane GP Room
6 to 7pm
Kindness Crafts and Games
Donuts and Hot Chocolate will be Served

This is a free event but spots are limited!
Please sign up by November 30th at:

https://forms.gle/USE9FPA9eR]J8alUVz9

If you have any food aflergies or questions please
contact Kristen Calvello at
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